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Welcome back to our second term in Reception.  

This term we will be continuing to challenge the children with exciting 

experiences in all areas of learning  

EXCITING STORIES  

 During our Literacy Sessions this 

term we be will listening to a variety 

of different stories including Shark in 

the Dark, Laura’s Star, Cinderella, Jack and the 

Beanstalk, The Ugly Duckling and The Tiny 

Seed.  

We will be writing sentences to 

describe characters, setting and 

events.   

 

PhonicsPhonicsPhonicsPhonics    and reading and reading and reading and reading     

 We are continuing our phonic sessions daily in 

small groups working on the letter sounds from 

phase 3 learning that two letters can make one 

sound.  We will be reading and writing tricky 

words. 

Please continue to work on the letter sounds 

from the phase 2 and 3 sound mats and to 

learn the words from the list we 

sent home.  

Number fun  

Our maths learning will focus on number recognition, ordering numbers 

and finding one more and one less than numbers to 10. We will also be 

measuring and learning our shape names and properties. We will begin 

to solve number and measure problems.   

Reminders 

 Make sure your child’s clothes including shoes and especially jumpers have their NAME in it. 
This will save us a lot of time. Thank you 

 Please ensure your child has a coat in school each day due to our outdoor 
learning in Reception and that they can fasten it themselves. 

 Please listen to your child read each night and complete the home school 
activity and return to school on a Wednesday.Wednesday.Wednesday.Wednesday. 

 Please ensure all reading books, library books and pink 
homework books are returned to school.  Lost or damaged books will 
be charged to you so that they can be replaced 

 


